

COLONY KNIGHTS HIGH SCHOOL HOCKEY 2023-24



The Colony Knights Hockey Team is excited to begin our annual fundraising efforts and are offering community businesses to join our team. And this year is a BIG deal.

The Arctic Winter Games will be televised at the Curtis Menard Memorial Sports Center March 10-16th 2024. This means YOUR business could be showcased during the events.

We have limited space available for our dasher boards and spaces are starting to fill up. Don't miss out on this incredible opportunity to support your Knights AND your business.

Aside from the AWG, the Menard holds a large variety of events in the rink such as the State high school hockey tournament and figure skating competitions. This rink is the home to some of our comp Valley Thunder teams as well as the Jr. Avalanche hockey Association and several hockey camps. The exposure for your business is exponential in the Matsu Valley.

The booster club is made up of parent volunteers who put in an enormous amount of hours to make the season run smoothly for both coaches and players.

We rely on the generous support of local individuals and businesses for the purchase of new equipment, uniforms, to help cover ice bills and for travel expenses.

We are offering multiple sponsorship packages, giving your company a unique opportunity for various advertisement options as well.

Sponsorships at all levels are accepted with great appreciation.

For any additional questions regarding sponsorship advertising options, please contact the Knights Hockey Booster Club:

Teri Seward - President 907-598-1046 colonyhighhockey@gmail.com

If your business would like to sponsor the Knights Hockey team, please fill out the form on the reverse side and mail it to the address listed at the bottom.

Also, please submit your logo to the email listed above.

We thank you in advance for your support!

Sincerely, Knights Hockey Booster Club